Washington Township SEPAG spring 2018 meeting will be held at the Warren Hills Middle School, April 25, 2018 from 7:00-9:00. Please RSVP to the transitional open house.

The Warren Hills Regional School District's SEAC will host a transitional open house;
April 25th 2018 7:00 - 9:00PM. Please register at Eventbrite:

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/whrsd-seac-presentstransitioning-to-the-blue-streaks-tickets-44254438216

AGENDA

Meet and Greet Program Descriptions Light Refreshments Campus Tour

RSVP through Eventbrite or contact Mrs. Jill Hyman @ (908) 689-3050 x3045 Hope to see you there...